
 
 

 

TUESDAY 22 SEPTEMBER 2009 

 

OFGEM APPOINTS MARK COX AS ASSOCIATE PARTNER, INDUSTRY CODES AND 

LICENSING 

 

Energy regulator Ofgem has appointed Mark Cox as Associate Partner, Industry Codes and 

Licensing.   

 

Mark has worked at Ofgem since 2003, taking key roles in both the gas distribution price 

control review, and the ongoing current electricity distribution price control review. He has also 

been responsible for bringing to a successful conclusion the final stages of the structure of 

electricity distribution charges project. 

 

Ofgem’s Acting Senior Partner, Transmission and Governance, Stuart Cook, said: “I am very 

pleased Mark has been appointed to this important position. Mark brings a combination of 

valuable experience in policy development, a broad industry background and considerable 

experience of managing the successful delivery of projects.  His appointment underpins our 

commitment to the codes governance review and will maintain the momentum of our ongoing 

industry codes and licensing work.” 

 

 

                                                          -ends- 

 

Ofgem is the Office of the Gas and Electricity Markets, which supports the Gas and Electricity 

Markets Authority, the regulator of the gas and electricity industries in Great Britain. The 

Authority's powers and duties are largely provided for in statute, principally the Gas Act 1986, 

the Electricity Act 1989, the Utilities Act 2000, the Competition Act 1998, the Enterprise Act 

2002, the Energy Act 2004 as well as arising from directly effective European Community 
legislation. 

For further press information contact: 

Chris Lock   020 7901 7225 / 07766 511470 

Alison Wright         0207 901 7217 / 07771 980297 

Trevor Loveday  020 7901 7288 / 07887 652 252 

 


